
  
 
 

We want to inspire our students to be curious about the world, and take a life-long learning 

approach to Geography. Through teaching powerful and important Geography, we want 

our students to develop a deep and holistic geographical knowledge. We want our 

students to build and practice transferable skills in Geography that they can use in further 

study or future employment. We understand the power of Geography in highlighting the 

concepts of responsible global citizenship and sustainability. We want to inspire our 

students to take a conscientious attitude towards the world and have an understanding of 

geographical issues on a local, national and global scale. 

Curriculum Principles Curriculum Intent 

Curiosity 

Our intention is to develop students’ curiosity of the world. 
We want students to ask questions and find answers to key 
issues that enrich their geographic understanding of the 
world and it’s future challenges. 

Deep and Holistic 
Knowledge 

 

Through enquiry we teach students rich and deep subject 
content, covering a range of physical, human and 
environmental areas. We want to teach our students the 
most important and powerful Geography. 

Transferable Skills 
 

Geography is a subject with strong links to other areas of the 
curriculum such as English, Mathematics and the Sciences. 
We build students’ transferable skills which will benefit 
them in employment and further study. 

Responsible Global Citizens 

Through studying a range of contemporary global challenges 
we allow students to take a responsible attitude towards the 
world, encouraging them to show stewardship and 
compassion towards geographic issues. 

Sustainability 

We understand the power of Geography in teaching 
students the principles of sustainability. Environmental 
sustainability is a theme which runs throughout the entire 
Geography curriculum. 

Inspire   
 

Our intention is to inspire future Geographers 
through teaching an engaging curriculum that includes 
modern and relevant case studies and media resources. We 
want students to appreciate the role of Geography in 
understanding challenges and events that occur in the world 
around them. We want our students to leave as life-long 
learners of Geography. 
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